Wednesday 27th June
We’re Going on a Bug Hunt
Highams Park Lake
We are planning to visit Highams Park Lake on Wednesday 27th June to search for minibeasts.
We will be leaving at approx. 9.15 for the morning group and 1.00pm for the afternoon group.

In order to do this we need parent/carer volunteers.

Please let a member of the Nursery staff know if you are able to help.

Many thanks

Mrs Garrett
